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Dragon Hill Reservoir – Demolition and Removal 

 
Addendum #1 

 
Question – Will the City provide a water source for use on this project? 
 
Answer – Yes, the city bulk water station on North Star Rd will be available for 
use. Contractor will be responsible for setting up an account at city hall for 
access to the bulk water station. Water usage fees will be waived providing 
usage is solely for the project noted above. Contractor is to notify the city when 
water use is not required or when the project is complete. 
 
RFP Extension – The RFP for this project has been extended to April 30th, 2024, 
at 2pm local time. 
 
 
 
 
 


